Dear Community and Campers,

We are thrilled to announce that Peirano's is coming soon
to take over the beloved Faria Beach Market! We wanted
to take a moment to introduce ourselves and share our
excitement about bringing our family-owned operations to
the beach you all love so much.

Peirano's has been a labor of love for our family for many
vyears. We have always believed in creating warm and
welcoming spaces where people can come together, enjoy
good food, and make lasting memories. The opportunity to
be a part of the Faria Beach community and serve you all
is an absolute honor.

Our team is committed to providing a unique and
exceptional experience for every guest who comes our
way. From the moment you step into the space, we want

you to feel like a part of our extended family. Our menu
will feature a variety of delicious offerings, prepared with
care and (eliminate the word using) quality ingredients,
ensuring that everyone will be satisfied!

But beyond the food, we value the importance of
community. We can't wait to get to know each and every
one of you personally. We believe that the heart of any
establishment lies in the people it serves, and we look

forward to building connections, fostering friendships, and
becoming an integral part of this beautiful beach
community.

Whether you're a local resident or a visitor enjoying your
time at the campgrounds, we invite you to join us at
Peirano's Beachfront Cafe when we open our doors. We are
eager to hear your stories, share laughter, and create
memorable experiences together.

We will keep you updated on our progress as we work
diligently to prepare the space for the grand opening. Stay
tuned for announcements and special events leading up to
the big day!

Real People ~ Real Food

Signed,
The Peirano’s “family”



